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02 February 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

There are currently no known/reported active cases of Covid in your child’s bubble/class. 

This means that there is no longer a requirement to carry out daily lateral flow tests with 

your child/ren. 

 

We really appreciate the support that you have given to your child/ren and the school in 

carrying out the tests. We know this is not easy, but it has helped to prevent the spread of 

Covid within your child’s bubble. 

 

We will keep you informed of any further cases and if daily testing is required again. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Becca Butler 

Head teacher 
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